GUOF S\

December 10, 2012

EMAIL, RESS AND COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: EB-2012-0403/0404 -- East Lake St. Clair Wind LP and Erieau Wind LP -- Application for
Generation Licenses

This letter is to advise that the Feed-in Tariff (“FIT”) contracts for the East Lake St. Clair and Erieau
Wind Projects (the “Projects™), which were originally issued in the name of International Power Canada,
Inc. (“IPC”), have been assigned to IPC’s subsidiaries ELSC LP and Erieau LP, respectively. This
assignment occurred on November 14, 2012 as part of an internal corporate reorganization of certain
subsidiaries of IPC.

We therefore request the Board accept this letter as evidence that, on November 14, 2012:

(1) FIT Contract #F-002186-WIN-130-601 was assigned to ELSC LP, which as of that date
assumed the obligations under that contract; and

(ii) FIT Contract #F-002185-WIN-130-601 was assigned to Erieau LP, which as of that date
assumed the obligations under that contract.

We trust this letter is satisfactory evidence of the assignments, and sufficient for the Board to resume
processing the applications. Given the delay in processing the license applications to date, we also
request that the Board expedite the applications upon the receipt of this letter.

Please contact me with any questions.

Yours truly,

P e U

Ansar Gafur
Vice President

GDF SUEZ Canada Inc.

(formerly International Power Canada, Inc.)
105 Commerce Valley Drive West #410
Markham, Ontario, Canada L3T 7W3
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